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Our statutory consultation for Norwich to Tilbury closes 
at 11.59pm on Friday 26 July 2024. There’s still time to have 
your say and provide feedback on proposals to connect new 
sources of low carbon energy to the electricity network.  

Since the start of consultation on 10 April, we’ve held 14 public events, two university events and six public webinars, 
and received thousands of pieces of feedback. Thank you to everyone who has taken part so far.

If you’ve not submitted your feedback or comments yet, there’s still time to do so, and you can take part by visiting our 
website nationalgrid.com/Norwich-tilbury to find out more.  

We want to make it as easy as possible for you to provide your feedback: you can use our online feedback questionnaire, 
email us or send a paper feedback questionnaire or letter to our Freepost address. Just remember to submit your feedback 
before 11.59pm on Friday 26 July 2024. 
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Visiting our website

Completing a feedback questionnaire

You can find out more about our Project and the consultation on our Project website: 
nationalgrid.com/Norwich-tilbury.  

We have published technical documents including all maps, the Preliminary Environmental Information 
Report (PEIR) and our online feedback questionnaire. You can also access our latest interactive Project Map.  

Your feedback is important to us. 
You can submit your comments, 
express your support and share your 
views online through our Project 
website or by sending a feedback 
questionnaire to our freepost 
address – FREEPOST N to T.

You can also submit your 
feedback via email to the 
Project email address – 
contact@n-t.nationalgrid.com.  

Watch a consultation webinar

What happens after the consultation?  

All our digital information events have now taken place, but you can view recordings of the presentations on 
our Project website.   

Following the close of the statutory consultation, we will consider all the feedback submitted together with 
the findings from ongoing technical and environmental studies. We will finalise the details of our proposals 
and expect to submit an application to the Planning Inspectorate next year.
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